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I would like to wish all members of the academic community of Charles University in Prague, teachers, students and
all employees, a happy and peaceful Easter.

| firmly believe that the upcoming holiday period will give us all an opportunity to take a break from the merry-go-round of
modern life and find time for contemplation, amongst our nearest and dearest, of the point of our existence and the real
values that we often forget in the hustle and bustle of everyday life due to our professional, and other, responsibilities.

Prof. MUDr. Tomas Zima, DrSc., MBA
Rector of Charles University in Prague



